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Vacant position on Branch Committee  

 

There is a vacant position of chair person on the branch 

committee and this is a vital role within the Milton Keynes 

branch. 

If you might be interested in taking on the exciting role then 

Please contact either:  Sharon.mitchel@rcn.reps.org.uk  or                                            

Stephen.shouler@rcn.reps.org.uk  

Please see below a little bit about what the role entails. 

                                      

• Leads the branch and is the decision maker 

• Aims to co-produce activity with the regional RCN team 

and members 

• Will ensure the branch acts within the RCN policy and 

procedures framework 

• Ensures that the branch acts toward supporting the 

RCN Strategic Plan 

• Encourages cohesive teamwork and sharing of infor-

mation 

                   



                 Milton Keynes RCN Branch Pride Event           

26th June 2025 

1pm—3pm  

MKUH Academic Centre  

Come  and join us for Coffee/tea and cakes + goodies).    

Kate Jarman Chief Corporate Officer at MKUH will be        
opening our event and talking about the LGBTQ+ network 
that she leads at MKUH.  

We will be having a discussion regarding the high court    
ruling around biological sex and also talk about the fears of 
the LGBTQ + community currently  .  

 

We will also have the MKUH BBV nurses here to talk about 
HIV fears and misconceptions  



Join us to celebrate Nursing Support Workers’ Day at our annual               
conference for Nursing Support Workers, taking place at RCN HQ in Lon-
don. 
This event will be of interest to Nursing Support Workers, including health 
care assistants, health care support workers, nursing/care assistants,     
assistant practitioners, nursing associates, student nursing associates and 
many more nursing support worker/staff roles across all health and social 
care settings.  
 
RCN Nursing Support Worker members are welcome to come along and 
enjoy a packed day filled with inspiring speakers, creative sessions, and 
panel discussions. 
 
Benefits of attending: 
-An educational, engaging and empowering day dedicated to the nursing 
support workforce  
-Opportunity to celebrate Nursing Support Workers’ Day 
-Networking with friendly peers and colleagues from across the UK 
-Gain up to 6 hours CPD  

to book your interest go to  

http://rcn.org.uk/ NSWconf25 

22 Nov 2025, 10:00 - 16:00 

20 Cavendish Square , Marylebone , London, W1G 0RN 



Student Nurses, Nurses, Healthcare Assistants,                                                                               

Assistant Practitioners, Nursing Associates , Nursing     

support workers , and  Retired members  Are you a budding 

writer, would you like to write an article or share your       

pictures of activities you are a part of, for the RCN.                                                                 

Then please contact: Sharon.mitchel@mkuh.nhs.uk 

Quote of the month  

 

 THAT’S ALL FOLKS! 

Please remember you can email comments, questions, suggestions and articles to 

                                                   Sharon.mitchel@reps.rcn.org.uk 

 






